
ACTION MEETING                               January 13, 2015  
MUNICIPAL BUILDING                           DELRAN, NJ 
 
SUNSHINE STATEMENT: Be advised that proper notice has been given by the 
Township Council in accordance with the sunshine law in the following manner.  
Notice advertised in the Burlington County Times and Camden Courier Post on 
December 23, 2014 and posted on the bulletin board on the same date. 
 
ROLL CALL:  Mr. O’Connell, Ms. Pangia, Mr. Schwartz Mrs. Kolodi and Mr. Catrambone 
were present.       
 
ALSO, PRESENT: Mr. Paris, Mayor, Mr. Hatcher, Administrator and Ms. Eggers, Municipal Clerk. 
 

 
 TOWNSHIP OF DELRAN  

RESOLUTION 2015-10 
 

WHEREAS, an application has been filed for a person-to-person transfer of 
Plenary Retail Consumption License 0310-33-002-005 for GMRI, Inc., and 

 
WHEREAS, the submitted application form is complete in all respects, the 

transfer fees have been paid, and the license has been properly renewed for the current 
license term; 

 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Delran Township Governing 

Body does hereby approve, effective January 13, 2015 the person-to-person transfer of 
Plenary Retail Consumption License 0310-33-002-005 from GMRI, Inc. to Red Lobster 
Restaurants, LLC.  

 
Mr. Schwartz made a motion, seconded by Mrs. Kolodi to approve the Resolutions 2015-
10. 
 
There being no questions, the roll was called. 
 
Mr. O’Connell, Ms. Pangia, Mr. Schwartz Mrs. Kolodi and Mr. Catrambone voted aye. 
 
Ayes: 5 
Nays: None  
     Motion Approved  
 

 RESOLUTION 2015-11 

DELRAN TOWNSHIP, BURLINGTON COUNTY 
REFUNDING SEWER OVERPAYMENT 

 
 



     Whereas, the owner of Block 89 Lot 11 sent in the fourth quarter sewer payment 
(account #10521638-0) as an online payment of $775.00 check #0000010091, and 
 
     Whereas, we accepted the payment of $775.00 and applied it to the sewer account 
because many homeowners make large payments on their sewer to pay ahead, and 
 
     Whereas, after posting the payment of $775.00 there was a credit of $668.22 on the 
account to be applied to the new sewer billing for 2015, and  
 
     Whereas, the homeowner called our office and stated she intended to only pay 
$107.75 and not $775.00, and so she has requested a refund of the overpayment of 
$668.22, and  
 
     Therefore, be it resolved that the amount of $668.22 be refunded to Joseph and 
Kathy Lynn End for Block 89 Lot 11 for sewer account #10521628-0, 12 Auburn Drive, 
Delran, NJ  08075. 
 
Ms. Pangia made a motion, seconded by Mrs. Kolodi to approve the Resolutions 2015-
11. 
 
There being no questions, the roll was called. 
 
Mr. O’Connell, Ms. Pangia, Mr. Schwartz Mrs. Kolodi and Mr. Catrambone voted aye. 
 
Ayes: 5 
Nays: None  
     Motion Approved  
 
At this time, Council proceeded with the regularly scheduled work session. 
 

        Submitted, 

 

 

        Jamey Eggers 
        Municipal Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


